
The City of Leavenworth is soliciting quotes from qualified vendors to provide lighting upgrades 

and electrical work at the City’s indoor pool. Interested vendors may obtain additional details on 

this Solicitation for Quote from Andrew See (City Finance Dept. by phone at 913-684-0346 or 

via email at andrew.see@firstcity.org). Quotes may be submitted to the Office of the City Clerk, 

100 N. 5th Street, Leavenworth, KS 66048 or via email to Andrew See(andrew.see@firstcity.org) 

no later than 2:00 p.m. February 28th, 2025 and should be clearly marked with “2025 – RFCC 

Indoor Pool Electrical”. There will be a Mandatory pre-bid meeting at 2:30 p.m. on February 

11th, 2025, on site at the Riverfront Community Center (123 S. Esplanade Street).  All firms wishing 

to bid on this project MUST ATTEND this meeting. Vendors interested in doing a site visits are 

invited to coordinate with Brian Bailey (913-758-6610 or bbailey@firstcity.org) to setup a time. 

THE CITY OF LEAVENWORTH By: Sarah Bodensteiner, City Clerk 
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